
No.Ft. 48-5201/2020 (FCA),                     
           Forest Department, Himachal Pradesh

From: Pr. Chief Conservator of Forests (HoFF),
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1.

To: The Deputy Inspector General of Forest, 
Sub Office, Ministry of Environment,
Forest and Climate Change, CGO Complex, 
Shivalik Khand, Longwood,Shimla, HP.

Dated Shimla-1, the 

Subject: Diversion of 0.0112 ha of Forest land in favour of Commissioner MC, Shimla
for  the  construction  of  Ambulance  road  from  Fire  Brigade  road  for  the
building in Daizy Bank Estate Lower Jakhu Shimla ward No. l6 Kms 0/0 to
0/45 within the jurisdiction of Shimla (Urban) Forest Division, Distt. Shimla,
HP. (Online Proposal no. FP/HP/Road/74345/2020).

 Sir,
Kindly refer to your office letter FC/HPB/06/152/2022 dated 24.01.2024 on 

the subject cited proposal.

2.             In this context, DFO has submitted the reply and same has been uploaded on 
Parivesh Portal in part-I additional information detail at Sr. No.25.

 Yours faithfully,

   Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA)
      O/o Pr. CCF (HoFF), H.P.
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